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Oregon’s vote by mail system has been a tremendous success and benefit for us 

personally. It provides an opportunity to sit down at a table and consider the materials 

and voters guide for the measures and people on the ballot.  It also allows us to vote 

at our convenience and without missing work.It is a great and secure means of 

voting. I expect that it increases the ability of people who want to vote to actually vote 

by removing barriers to voting, which should be an important goal of our state. 

Oregon should not make any changes to the current vote by mail system. Oregon 

definitely should not change back to a vote at a voting center system. 


